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Dear Parents, 
 
 
All teachers are delivering Relationship and Sexuality Education (R.S.E.) over the 
next two weeks. Our school R.S.E. Policy is on our school website. 
 
 
Booklists for next school term will be handed out to children in all classes this week, 
along with a book rental scheme form from 1st to 6th classes. Please sign and 
return the book rental form before the 21st of June. 
 
 
Band practice is finished for the year. Well done to all who came to practice. 
 
 
RNS summer camp will be held on the 1st – 5th of July, from 10am-2pm. 
If you are interested in attending please email 
Ms. Conroy – robertstownns1st@gmail.com 
Ms. Lonergan – robertstownns5th@gmail.com 
 
 
Girl’s Parish Cup will be on the 18th of June @ 11am in Allen school, a bus will be 
provided. 
 
 
There will be girl’s football training next Monday 10th of June from 2.45pm-3.30pm 
 
 
Homework club is now finished for the year. Well done to all pupils for their 
excellent behaviour during the year. 
 
A reminder that Junior Infants will be going home next Wednesday 12th of June at 
12.15pm to accommodate incoming Junior Infants Induction Day. 
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Internet Safety 

A reminder to parents to please keep a watchful eye on your children’s online 

activity. Group chats, online gaming and apps such as ‘TIKTOK’, ‘Roblox’, ‘Fortnite’ 

etc. can lead to inappropriate and/or safety & privacy concerns. www.webwise.ie 

have a great parents section with information and guidelines to support parents.  

Uniform 

Crest and embroidered orders should have been given to Louise in the school office. 

Those wishing to order for September please get in touch A.S.A.P 

A message will go out to parents when it is acceptable to wear shorts in school. The 

forecast for the remainder of the week does not look favourable! 
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